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16th October 2013


FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maria,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Warm greetings from your foster shy girl! 

Achieng has been very busy since this year because the year 2013 is the year for her to sit for her final examination K.C.P.E. We pray and hope Christine may do well with good performance and pass her final examination to join high school in 2014. 

She has been very busy and studying very had with Mohamed Daud who is also her classmate. Christine needs your prayers, she always says I don’t want to shame my sponsor, I want to make my sponsor proud. When I will right to them my fees is now for high school, I have left Little Bees Primary School and joined others like Calvin Klein, Silvance Manyala who are in high school.

She told me Madam Lucy we shall meet together and share X-mas dinner with Little Bees pupils before I go to high school. 

Thank you.



Lucy Odipo.



